Maine Yankee

SELIABLE ELECTRICITY FOS MAINE SINCE W7

EDISON DRIVE » AUGUSRTA MAINE D4356 ¢ (207) 620 4868

January 11, 1991
MN-91-13 SEN-91-20

UNITED STATES NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
Attention: Document Control Desk
Washinaton, DC 20555

References: (a) License No. DPR-36 (Docket No. 50-309)
(b) USNRC Letter to MYAPCo dated June 25, 1990

Subject: Maine Yankee Response to Generic Letter 90-06 - PORV and Block
Valve Reliability

Gentlemen:

Additional time will be required to respond to your request,
Reference (b). We plan to submit our response by February 15, 1991,

“ary truly yours,

E;;ﬁ}tlQ){o /

S. E. Nichols, Manager
Nuclear Engineering & Licensing
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¢: Mr. Thomas T. Martin
Mr. Charles S. Marschall
Mr. E. H. Trottier
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